
WVSS Information Bulletin  

A Weekly Update of School Information For Parents and Guardians 

June 26th, 2020 

Summer In-Person Registration – June 29th 9:00am to 11:00am @ WVSS 
Summer Learning 2020 In-Person Secondary Registration - June 29th from 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. at WVSS 
West Vancouver Schools Summer Learning will be holding in-person registration on Monday, June 29th 
for all elementary and secondary courses that have space available.  Please see the attachment for 
detailed information about course availability and the process for registration. 

 

WVSS PAC -Final Report For 2020 
Thank you to the parents who supported the WVSS PAC with the $25 donation on school cash online. 
This donation provides our children with a lot of extra school resources.  Thank you for those who made 
donations or supported fundraising initiatives for upgrading the computer labs.  With the year cut short 
we are hoping to start up some ongoing initiatives next year to continue supporting the upgrade. 
 
We held our Annual General Meeting last Wednesday.  Minutes for the meeting and approved budget 
will be accessible on the school website along with the executive committee list for next year.  
 
We normally hold a teachers and staff appreciation lunch in June with the delicious food provided by the 
families of WVSS.   This has been postponed to 27th August 2020 as a kick start for the staff as they start 
the new school year.  We will contact parents prior to the new school year once we determine the 
format to provide the appreciation lunch.   
 
In absence of the lunch we would like to thank Mr. Rauh and all his staff on behalf of the parents at 
WVSS for navigating these extraordinary times and providing support, education and and empathy to all 
our children. 
 
Kind regards 
WVSS Pac  

WVSS Email and Google Accounts for Graduating Students 
Just a reminder that graduating student’s school email and Google accounts will be closed down some 
time during the summer.  Grade 12’s, please download any information you want to keep and transfer 
to personal accounts.  
 

Stay Informed: Keep Your Address & Contact Information Up to Date!  
All Parents and Guardians will receive this e-bulletin by email each Thursday and we hope you will make 
it part of your routine to browse through it and keep up to date on school information and upcoming 
events. In addition, the student absence system makes contact daily by telephone to alert parents of 
unexcused absences. From time to time the school will also send documents and information to homes 
by regular mail. To ensure that you stay informed in all of these ways, please contact the school office 
and let us know if you change your email, phone contact information or move to a new address. 

http://go45.sd45.bc.ca/schools/westvancouver/Pages/default.aspx


 

Follow Us On… 

 

@wearewvss 

 

@wearewvss 

Useful Links 

WVSS Website 

WVSS Counselling Page 

WVSS Athletics Website 

West Vancouver Schools District Website 

 
Please direct any comments or questions about the contents of this Bulletin to Mr. S. Anderson, Vice-
Principal.  
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